
 
 McKinlay SHIRE COUNCIL | Public Notice 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

QLD Face Mask Direction  

Julia Creek Airport 

Monday 18th January 2021 

The Queensland Government Mandatory Face Mask Direction, announced on 11 
January 2021, does apply to the Julia Creek Airport. REX Airlines have been requiring 
passengers to wear masks on their flights for months now, however the new 
Queensland Government Direction requires passengers to also wear masks while they 
are in any QLD airport or terminal. 

Masks are currently NOT available at the Julia Creek Airport. Please arrive for your flight 
with your own mask to be worn in the terminal. No mask, no entry. 

For more information on the Queensland Government Mask Requirement 
visit: https://www.health.qld.gov.au/system-governance/legislation/cho-public-health-
directions-under-expanded-public-health-act-powers/mandatory-masks 

For more information on flying with REX Airlines: https://www.rex.com.au/Coronavirus/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact – Airport Officer, Megan Pellow (or on call officer): 0428 757 273 | meganp@mckinlay.qld.gov.au 
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